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Note from the New Editors

As we take over as editors of the Nordic Journal of Linguistics, we
would like to thank Urpo Nikanne and Jan-Ola Ostman for the excellent
work they have done as editor and review editor of the journal from
volume 20 in 1997 to the current issue.

As you will see from the inside front cover, it is not just the editors
that have changed, there have also been a number of changes to the edi-
torial board. We wish to thank those members of the editorial board
who are stepping down for their efforts over the period and we would
like to welcome the new members to what we hope will be a very fruit-
ful collaboration.
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